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TO:		Asset Pricing Affiliates and Potential Authors

FROM:		Ralph Koijen and Sydney Ludvigson

DATE:		July 30, 2020 

RE:		Call for Papers for NBER Asset Pricing Program Meeting

The next NBER Asset Pricing program meeting will be held remotely via Zoom on Friday, November 6, 2020. 

Dimitri Vayanos and Jessica Wachter will organize the program meeting.

If you have a paper that you would like to present at the Fall meeting, please upload to
http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=APf20
as soon as possible, but no later than Thursday, September 3.

If you have any questions, please contact program directors at Ralph.Koijen@chicagobooth.edu and sydney.ludvigson@nyu.edu.

We look forward to receiving your submissions.


